## THE ADMINISTRATOR OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY



WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

JUN 1 9 2015

Ms. Lauren Danielson President and Chief Executive Officer Osprey Biotechnics Inc. 1833 A 57th Street Sarasota, Florida 34243

Dear Ms. Danielson:

On behalf of everyone at the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, I am pleased to congratulate Osprey Biotechnics Inc. as being among the first winners of the EPA's 2015 Safer Choice Partner of the Year award and to recognize your achievement in the Safer Chemical Innovator category.

This new award acknowledges Osprey Biotechnics Inc.'s sustained contributions to the Safer Choice program for many years. Osprey Biotechnics Inc. has played an instrumental role in advancing safer products, supporting the Safer Choice program and empowering consumers and other purchasers to make more informed decisions to protect their families, their workplaces and our environment.

Through your hard work and your support, the program has flourished, and consumers and other purchasers find meaning and value in the new Safer Choice label. We look forward to continuing both our strong partnership and the important progress we are making toward a safer environment for our families and colleagues and a prosperous economy now and in the future.

I commend you and thank you for your leadership, your commitment to the Safer Choice program and your outstanding accomplishments in advancing the manufacture, distribution and use of safer products.

Please accept my very best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Gina McCarthy